
 

 
 
 
 

 
TO: Department Commanders and Adjutants 

 
FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

DATE: July 5, 2023 

SUBJECT: Resolution Submittal to the National Convention 

 

This is a follow-up to the March 27, 2023, memorandum regarding resolutions for our upcoming 

national convention in Atlantic City, New Jersey. 

 

Article 3, Section 3.10, Rule 7(a) (Rules of the Convention) of the DAV Bylaws provides that all 

resolutions must be received by the Office of the National Adjutant no later than 14 days prior to 

the opening of the national convention. Therefore, all resolutions must be received no later than 

Saturday, July 22, 2023, if they are to be considered by the national convention. 

 

While July 22 is the last possible date of receipt for resolutions, we ask that you submit them as 

soon as possible since they must first be inventoried, cataloged and further processed for review  

by the appropriate convention committee advisors. Please submit approved resolutions that require 

action by the national convention to resolutions@dav.org. You will receive a confirmation letter 

acknowledging receipt of all resolutions submitted.  

 

While we highly recommend using email to ensure resolutions are received in a timely manner, 

they can be sent via regular mail to the attention of DAV National Legislative Director Joy J. Ilem, 

807 Maine Avenue SW, Washington, DC 20024. Please notify Ms. Ilem at jilem@dav.org or  

(202) 314-5224 of the date resolutions were mailed. 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this important matter. 

 

 

 
 

Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 
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